
How wonderful and amazing it is that this year we are celebrating 20 years of contributing to and supporting the great work of PRASAD 
Chikitsa.

A heartfelt thank you to all our supporters and donors. Well done to you all!

Your generosity over the past 20 years has enabled so much to be achieved for the benefit of the villagers of the Tansa Valley. You may 
have seen some of the great stories on our website of the life transformations that have been made possible by PRASAD Chikitsa, and 
the wonderful experiences shared by those of us who have personally participated in the work or witnessed the transformations.
More of these inspirational and uplifting experiences are shared below in this newsletter and we invite you to participate in those 
heartfelt accounts, which will truly transport you to the essence of PRASAD.
But there is still so much more to be done in the future and PRASAD Chikitsa are looking forward and planning to do even more great 
work.

We have been through many changes in the world since our inception, especially in the last few years, and PRASAD has risen to these 
challenges admirably. And this has been possible due to continuing funding from our donors. To maintain this seamless support in future, 
some of our donors have already arranged for a Bequest to PRASAD Australia in their will.
This may be done in the form of bequeathing  a designated sum, a percentage of an estate, or a particular item of property. Please see 
the section below for more information.

We will of course keep you all up to date with PRASAD’s news and initiatives, and we will continue our celebrations and the stories and 
shared experiences of “the joy of giving” throughout the year.

Warm regards,
The PRASAD Australia Board
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